
Darnhall Primary School  
Sandyhill Road                                         
WINSFORD                                                      
 Cheshire 
CW7 1JL                                                   

Telephone: (01606) 593315 

Weekly Bulletin — Friday 16th September 2022 

 

We were all deeply saddened 

by the passing of Queen    

Elizabeth II. Please remember 

that our school is closed on 

Monday 19th September as 

we all pay our respects to  

Her Majesty’s memory. 

 

 

Swimming lessons will be       

continuing next week for years 

5, 6 and Owls class. Please       

remember to bring swimwear, 

hats and towels everyday. 

 

 

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website. Next 

week will be Week 3. 

 



 

 

Attendance 

*REMINDER*   

School starts at 

8.30am. If your child 

is off due to illness or 

any other                 

unplanned reason, 

please call and leave 

a message on the   

absence line.  

 

Tel : 01606 593315,             

press option 1.  

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 


